
Subject: Re: BLQ BID
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/10/2017 05:51 AM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

Hello Darin...

I'd love to talk to you about renewal of the BLQ BID.  What is good timing for you?  

The "renewal" is BID "formation."  It's the same process.  You might want to talk to the 
City Clerk's staff on this question.  The biggest aid to keeping your costs down is having 
bilingual LANI staff available to help chase down the many small property owners that we 
need to sign Petitions.  I believe Daisy Miguel performed that role for the last 
formation.  Have you talked to Monica Carlos?  

On Wed, Feb 8, 2017 at 11:25 AM, Darin French <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Don,

I hope all is well.  We met briefly at one of the BID Consortium meetings.  As you 
may know the BLQ BID is coming up for a 10 year renewal at the end of 2018 and I had a 
question regarding services.  Since this is not a BID formation, would the scope of work 
be as extensive as the last time?  

I appreciate any feedback you can give me.  Feel free to contact me at your 
convenience. Cell: 818-414-5195 <tel:(818)%20414-5195> 

Take care,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax
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